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Greetings From Robbie.

I hope those of you who
-mIght havecome for the January

Meeting will understand that we
had an emergency at home and
are not allowed to use the
Hanson office without Jan being
there. She was hospitalized on
Tuesday and couldn't attend the
meeting. She's fine now and we
will be there to greet you in
February. Thanks for your
understanding.

Robbie and Jan.

Word is that Robbie is
h 0 o· . Of &. th
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raffle prize.... Can't never

have too many monitors
guys!!

February Meeting:

LOCATION

James P. Hanson Accountancy
Corp.

22973 Sutro St.
Hayward, CA

Directions from South of Hayward:
Take 880 North to the Jackson St. East exit.
Follow Jackson St.(about 1.5 miles). The 5th
signal will be Meek Ave. Turn left. Look to
your right and you will see a parking lot with
tall palm trees and a one story rock covered
building.

Directions from North of Hayward on 580:
Take Highway 238 exit, Foothill Blvd.
Continue on Foothill about 2 miles to the
Mission-Jackson interchange. Bear right onto
Jackson St.(towards San Mateo Bridge). Turn
right on Meek Ave. Look to your right and you
will see a parking lot with tall palm trees and a
one story rock covered building.

Directions from North of Hayward on 880:
Take Winton East exit towards downtown
Hayward. Follow Winton St. to Jackson(about
2 miles). Turn left on Jackson St. Turn left on
Meek. Look to your right and you will see a
parking lot with tall palm trees and a one story
rock covered building.



Non Meeting & Stuff

The January meeting was as
exciting as any meeting could be,
considering the meeting had to be
cancelled at the last minute. Although
there was an attempt to contact everybody
about the cancellation there were a couple
of members that showed up at the closed
mppting sitp :mvwav.

the red. ink they have acquired. this past year. As I
am intending to set up another computer latter
this year it is very important that they stick
around to keep the prices down.

Talking about prices I had to buy a 64 Meg
memory DIMM this week and it cost almost as
much as I paid for 128 Megs just a few months
back. Maybe AMD will start making memory chips
also.



The reason for the last minute
cancellation was supposedly the sudden
illness of the Presidents intended.
(Actually maybe it was because the
President was afraid to show his funny
face after the crooked raffle of the
December meeting.)

Jim Moran --- Secretary.
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rrbridges@home.com

Peter chen (408)259-9642
Glenn Fowler (510)530-7128
Jim Moran (510)865-6122

President
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secretary

One thing we learned was we did
not have a current email address for all
the members. If you did not receive an
email notification of the meeting
cancellation see to it that you give your
current address to the secretary. For
those, and there were a couple, that did
not read their email before the meeting I
don't think there is much we can do for
you. (G)

As of this point in time all is go for
the next meeting so be sure and show up
and help lynch the perpetrator of the last
crooked raffle. The next Christmas party
will have a solid gold ingot for a special
prize. The person in charge will win it
anyway so don't worry about it. (Anybody
have any old fishing sinkers they don't
need?)

Stuff

Beginners ST
Beginners 8-Bit

. Beginners Clone

Jim Moran (510)865-6122
Glenn Fowler (510)530-7128
Jim Moran (510)865-6122

Not much in the way of stuff this
month seems as everybody shot his or her
wad over the holidays. One thing of note
is the good news that AMD's last quarter
financial report showed a nice profit for
the first time in a year or so. I for one was
worried that they would go under with all

Journal staff.
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